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  Dated. 30-09-08

To,

Sh. Sheo Shankar Prasad,

Section Officer (PAT),

Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,

Janpath, New Delhi.

Sub: - objection for mentioning, “copy to all recognized executive association of BSNL”- 



Reg.

Ref: your letter NO 12-8/2008-PAT (BSNL) Dated: 26-09-2008

Sir


Refer your reference letter regarding PLI in which you have mentioned as copy to all recognized executive association of BSNL. Your goodself is well aware that, there are no recognized executive associations in BSNL till date. Every executive association must have equal privileges and all order copy issued must be provided to every existing associations.  Despite of this stone truth mentioning such sentences in the corporate order copy are totally unwarranted and the way to provide indirect and unauthorized reorganization to some of loyal executive associations. These are the things, which motivate some associations to enjoy the power of recognized executive association by floating misinformation at every level and gaining advantage of it. On behalf of our members and association I have strong objection on this issue.

I request your goodself to kindly immediate issue the corrigendum or clarification for writing such unwarranted sentences in the corporate order copy.

Hope for the early action.

Regards,
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  (R P Shahu) 

Copy to: - DDG (SR), for necessary action in this regard.
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